
College Security Statistics 
As required by the Higher Education Act, the Coastal Pines Technical College Police Chief must report required 
College crime statistics annually. Summary reports are posted on the Department of Education website and on 
the CPTC website made available to faculty, staff, and the community. The report also contains procedures for 
crime reporting, general security, sexual assault policy, drug and alcohol policy including Georgia state laws 
and health risks of drug/alcohol use, weapons policy and the most recent report in compliance with the 
Campus Crime Statistics Act. 
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